
 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay 711 

 

Questions or Concerns? Contact our 24-hour construction hotline at  

206-205-0968 and leave a message.  We will return your call. 

For more information, visit www.kingcounty.gov and search “South Magnolia CSO”. 

 

 

April 3, 2015 

Shoring removal begins at storage tank site  

April 6, 2015 
 

 
 
 

Beginning Monday, April 6th, 

crews will begin removing the 

shoring that surrounds the new 

underground storage tank.  The 

contractor will pull shoring from 

the ground using a vibratory 

method.  People in the area will 

notice noise from this activity. 

Sheet removal will take about a 

week to complete.  

 

King County’s contractor, Stellar J, is continuing to construct a new combined 
sewer overflow (CSO) control facility in Magnolia.  A 1.5-million gallon 
underground tank in the Smith Cove area will store excess flows of 
stormwater and sewage when heavy rains fill pipes, reducing untreated 
overflows to Puget Sound.  
  

What you can expect during this work 

 Work hours 7:00 a.m. to about 5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday.  

 Expect noise in the area during this work. 

 

Crews installing concrete lid for storage tank 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/

